
TOWN OF NEWPORT 
Public Hearing Notice 

Community Development Block Grant Application 
 
The Town of Newport will hold two consecutive public hearings on Monday, January 23, 2017, 
at 6:30 PM at the Newport Town Offices, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, New Hampshire, to 
hear public comment on a proposed Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) application 
to the NH Community Development Finance Authority (CDFA), and related planning documents. 
Up to $500,000 annually is available to communities or counties on a competitive basis for 
housing and public facilities, economic development and emergency activities that directly 
benefit low and moderate income persons.  Up to $12,000 is available for feasibility study grants.  
The proposal to be heard includes: 
 

• A proposed CDBG grant application for up $500,000 in CDBG funds for the 
Newport Senior Center Renovation Project. 

• Adoption of the Town of Newport Anti-displacement and Relocation Plan for the 
project.  

 
Interested persons are invited to attend and comment on the proposed application and planning 
documents. Please contact the Town of Newport at 863-1877 if you need assistance to attend or 
participate in the hearing. Anyone wishing to submit written comments should address them to 
the Town Manager, Town of Newport, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03373. 
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